

PO Box 6185 West Gosford NSW 2250 □ 0478567857

cclcbridgeclub@gmail.com www.cclcbridgeclub.asn.au

<u>President: Eunice de Vries Secretary: Anne Grayden Treasurer: Peter Mackey</u>

Presidents report for AGM 31st July 2025 (addendum)

It was very remiss of me to leave out from my report something very important:

We have four long standing committee members retiring this AGM:

Julie Sadler a past president and tournament organiser.

Anne Graden secretary for a good number of years.

Wendy Mitchell having been on the committee for several years holding various different positions including president.

Leon Babinski our Maintenance man.

I am sure you would all like to join me in wishing them many happy bridge days in their retirement and thank them for their service to this club. It is only with people like these that we have such a great club and continue to grow.

Thank you, Julie, Anne, Wendy and Leon.

Eunice de Vries